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Heads Up 
 

Summer Term 

Menu will be 
available on the 

website from      
7 April. 
 

School closes 
Friday 7 April and 
re-opens Tuesday 

25  April 

 
Key Dates 

 

 Certificate 

Assembly  
Thursday            
6 April at       

2.40 pm  
 

 Special Mention 

Assembly 
NO Assembly on 

Friday 7 April 
     

 

 
Thought of the 
Week  

 
‘Kindness is the sunshine 
in which virtue grows’ 

 
Robert Green 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

 

Important Letters 

Two letters were sent home yesterday.    Please ensure that your child 

has handed them over to you. 

 

Spring Services - Reminder 

Our Spring Services are to be held at St Mary’s Church, Hambleton on 

Tuesday 4 April. (Little Owls, Elf Owls & Barn Owls at 10 am and Tawny 

Owls, Snowy Owls and Eagle Owls at 10.45am).  All parents are 

welcome to join us. 

 

Easter Egg Decorating  - Reminder 

We will be holding our annual egg rolling and decorating competitions on 

Thursday 6 April. As usual we would like all the children 

to take part by bringing to school two hard boiled eggs 

on Thursday 6 April; one decorated and one 

undecorated for rolling only. Please ensure both eggs 

are clearly named. Decorated eggs will be returned but 

those that are rolled may be a little worse for wear and 

are therefore best disposed of immediately after the event! 
 
Teddy Tombola  

As part of his Young Leaders Joe Beighton is organising a Lucky Dip on 

Friday 7 April outside the school entrance.  All proceeds are to be 

donated towards the charity Family Fund which is a charity that helps 

families with disabled children within the York area. 

Please come along and support Joe in his fundraising. 

 
Year 3/4 Manchester Residential Visit Meeting 

This will take place in the school hall on Wednesday 26 April at 2.30 

pm for parents to attend with Year 3/4 pupils.  A kit list is being sent 

home tonight so that parents have plenty of time to check it over.  

 
Rainbows 

There will be a very limited number of spaces available at 1st 
Hambleton Rainbows (the youngest section of GirlguidingUK for girls aged 
5-7) after Easter and in September.  If you would be interested in your 
daughter joining please use the following link and 
register: https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-parents/register-
your-daughter/ For further information, please call Margaret Seager on 
07840 817005 or email margemcb@hotmail.com.". 
 
Time Out for Parents - Please find attached to this newsletter 

information regarding a free parenting skills course. 

Year 6 Girls Rugby Taster Session – Tonight (Fri 31 March) at Selby 

Rugby Club between 6 and 7.30 pm there is an open session being held 

for Year 6 girls to try rugby. 

Messy Church – This is to take place on Sunday 2 April at 10.30am, 

Hambleton Methodist Chapel.  Singing, stories, crafts, coffee and cakes.  

Everyone welcome. 

https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-parents/register-your-daughter/
https://www.girlguiding.org.uk/information-for-parents/register-your-daughter/

